












October 18, 2008
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Harley Gibbens

G. & S. Security Agency
390 W. Laurie St.

Melbourne, FL 32935
Dear Harley,

We appreciate your support again this year for the Melbourne Hamfest.  When I received the invoice, I noted that you had included sales tax.  Enclosed is a copy of our Platinum Coast Amateur Radio Society tax exempt certificate for your file.
The treasurer will have a check sent to you for the $323.75.
Next year’s hamfest will be held October 10-11, 2009.  I am sure the chairman next year will be contacting you again.  
If you have any questions, you can contact me via email at k4qd@cfl.rr.com.  You can also call me directly on my cell phone at 321-223-2988.

Thanks again for supporting the hamfest. 
Sincerely,

Jan A. Heise, K4QD

Melbourne Hamfest Chairman
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